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 CHAIRMANôS REPORT  
 

Hello everyone as you probably all know we are having a bit of a 
do in the village in June more information in this newsletter. 
Just a reminder that if you are the owner of a dog it should now 
be chipped as from the 6

th
 April 2016. 

If your property adjoins the pavement or is on a public footpath 
will you please ensure that any vegetation which overhangs is 
trimmed so that in wet weather walkers do not get wet through 
and people like me who wear glasses donôt get the lenses 
scratched. 
Cllr Hall informed us that a 20 mph speed limit is to be rolled out 
across Calderdale. if this is to be implemented on Village Street it 
has to be decided by the residents. The Association asks 
villagers for their support. Further info will follow when available. 
Residentsô meetings are the 2

nd
 Tuesday in the month starting at 

7.30pm.  Would be smashing to have some new members come 
and meet us. 

                                                                    Wendy P Ramsden 

Chairman, Norwood Green Residentsô Association 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our new  village minimarket  
 

Front cover:  Another enjoyable evening at the hall, Claire Webb 
and Jonathan Dentôs Italian night was fabuloso! 
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PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE ROAD ON VILLAGE STREET 
WILL BE OPEN TO TRAFFIC ON THE 11 JUNE SO PLEASE  

TAKE ALL DUE CARE FOR YOUR SAFETY 
 

Current guidance states that detailed written plans must be 
submitted to the local council for approval when holding events on 
public land, which are organised by a committee. Our plans were 
submitted in April then slightly downscaled in order to ensure 
approval was granted in time. Permission was granted in late 
May. The guidance we received has been  very helpful and can 
be borne in mind for any future large scale events, particularly if 
we request things such as road closure, or include bouncy castles 
etc which  have to be annually checked and certified. Public 
safety is of course the main concern. 
 
Something very similar to last yearôs picnic afternoon is now the 
aim, which should be  a lovely informal afternoon. 
 
 



  NORWOOD GREEN ART CIRCLE 
 

The Art Circle continues to thrive with good support and several 
new members in recent months enabling it to present some 
excellent demonstrations this year. 
 
In January, local artist JANE GAMBLE brought an insight to 
members of how the great Joseph Turner produced his works. 
JEREMY  TAYLOR in February demonstrated and explained how to 
do an excellent cloudy seascape in oils, showing why he is one of 
the most talented and popular  artists in the area. 
March saw another local lady SUE SMITH, from Brighouse, work 
with great detail in  pastels to do an animal portrait, her demo 
entitled ñThe Eyes have itò giving a clue to the secret of successful 
portraits. 
April saw STEPHEN COATES  from Sheffield give a very practical 
and informative demonstration of the science and enigma of 
watercolour painting. 
 
The current month of May will see several members and guests 
ñHaving a Goò with a beginners watercolour workshop tutored by 
JANE GAMBLE. 
 
There may be a few ad-hoc events  during the summer, one event a 
few members go to each year is the Holmfirth Art Exhibition in July. 
 
Our demonstration programme begins again in September (always 
the 3

rd
 Monday in the month)  A return visit of STEPHEN COATES 

with the inimitable DAVID NEWBOULD  already arranged. 
 
New members and guests always welcome, if you require details 
and wish to be included in our mail out, please e-mail  me at  
newmillebarn@gmail.com  
 
Regards and Best Wishes to all, have a lovely sunny summer  
 

Walter Smith 
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SPRING AROUND THE VILLAGE 


